
 

Wednesday afternoons  
Starting June 20, 2018  

2:00 to 6:00 pm  
 

Same great location  
Wakota Federal Credit Union parking lot  

(12th and Southview)  
 

The South St. Paul Farmers’ Market 
is back in South St. Paul!  

For additional information, contact Deb Griffith, at  651-554-3230 or deb.griffith@southstpaul.org,     

or like us on Facebook at South St. Paul Events and Activities.  
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